
Year 1 Newsletter 
 

Friday 15th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

In Phonics, our sounds this week have been ‘a-e’ as in make, ‘o-e’ as in bone, ‘i-

e’ as in time and ‘u-e’ as in rude and cube. These graphemes are called split 

vowel digraphs where one letter goes in between the two vowels. Our tricky 

words for the week have been: should, could, would, our. These are the words 

the children need to be able to sight read.  

 

This week in English, we have enjoyed exploring predictable 

and patterned language through the story, “Wow!” said the Owl 

by Tim Hopgood. We have started to write own version of the 

story, thinking of appropriate adjectives to describe the things 

that the owl saw.  

 

In History, we continued to investigate our personal history using photographs. 

We discussed changes over time and gained a greater understanding of 

chronology. We enjoyed making our own memory box and drawing three 

memories to place in our box.   

 

In DT this week, we have made predictions about whether a fruit or vegetable will 

grow aboveground or underground. We looked at where edible parts of plants 

grow. Next week, we will begin to practice our food preparation skills by cutting 

and juicing different fruits and vegetables.  

 

On Friday 29th November it is 1H’s Friday Bake. On Friday 6th December it is 

1H’s Friday bake. Please bake or buy buns to donate to the school Friday Bake 

on your class’s date. 

 

Many thanks,  
 
Miss Hepworth and Miss Nicholson  


